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Teachers gathered Tuesday, August 27 to discuss the District’s unilateral changes to 
elementary school student evaluation. Pictured from left to right:  Renee Agajanian 
(BVE), Wendy Ibanez (BVE), Silvia Montenegro (BAE), and Jenny Quan-Damasco and 
Joshua (BVE) . 

MTA Progress Report Forum 
Affirms Concerns with District Policies 

Elementary teachers expressed concerns regarding the progress reports mandated by the Instructional 
Services Division in 2018-2019. Last spring MTA conducted a survey asking the following questions: 

• How satisfied are you with the shift from trimesters to semesters? 

• How well was the quarter/semester schedule aligned to parent conferences this year? 

• Was it an improvement to give the parents the report card just before the Winter Break? 

• How well did the new progress report help inform the parents of their child’s academic de-
velopment? 

• How well was the new progress report aligned to the report card? 

• How efficient was it to fill out, print, and distribute the new progress reports? 
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How Did Teachers Respond? 
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